NACE ANNUAL STATE REPORT

 

State Association Name: Association of County Engineers of Alabama (ACEA)

For year of: 2021-2022
Number of Counties:  67   Number of State Assoc. Members: 67
Number NACE Member: 67
State Annual Meeting/Conferences held at:  
Perdido Beach Resort in Orange Beach, AL on May 10-11, 2021
Other significant meeting held during the year:  
Association of County Commissions of Alabama’s Annual Convention (August 24th – 26th, 2021) at Perdido Beach Resort in Orange Beach, AL 
Annual Alabama Legistlative Conference (December 8-9, 2021) at Sheridan Hotel in Birmingham, AL
 

Notable achievements of State Association and/or Individual members:

Dan Dahlke, St. Clair County Engineer was awarded the County of the Year Award. Dan has been in county government for 30 years and has served as a County Engineer for 18 of them. He is very active with ACEA and has been involved with NACE for about 3 years.
The John F. Courson, Excellence in Engineering Award for Leadership, Research, Guidance, and Support was not awarded this year.
 

Important Events in which State Association participated during year:

This will be the third year since Rebuild Alabama passed and now counties are receiving their portion of 10 cents per gallon of gasoline and diesel fuel. Since its passage in 2019, counties has approximately $137M in new money which has funded 1458 miles of roadway improvements and 23 bridge projects. 
In the 2021 legislative session, ACEA helped to get a bill passed that would allow counties to utilize the ACCA website to meet the advertising requirements of the Public Works Law. 

The ACEA holds monthly webinars and sends out weekly emails to its members to try and keep them engaged in programs and issues happening around the state and with NACE.
The ACEA is currently working with Auburn University to develop a CDL Training program. Auburn was awarded 3 grants for CDL Training and is currently working 4 counties on a pilot program utilizing the Community College System to implement the program.

  
Issues and topics of particular importance for which action and efforts of State Association were directed during the year:

State Issues:
The ACEA has been working with NACE leaders and personnel planning the 2023 Annual Conference.
National Issues:

The ACEA also collaborated on I.I.J.A. funding opportunities to help members follow spending guidelines.
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Autauga County Engineer and Alabama State Director for NACE
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